Upcoming Events

Centaur Rising

as of April 20, 2010

Open House Musical Quadrille
Please join our musical quadrille.  It will perform at our May 16 open house.  Participants must commit to three Sunday 2-4pm practice sessions:  April 25, May 2 and May 9.  If you are interested, please e-mail kris@anchoragefarm.com or sign up on our bulletin board.

Triple T Challenge

Christy Cragin will be calling all current students about our Time-Talents-Treasures silent auction fundraiser.  It will occur on an ongoing basis from May 16 to August 15.  Please think of items or services you would be willing to contribute to the auction.  Examples include house cleaning/organizing, yard work, gardening, babysitting, repairs, computer work, cooking, driving.   Jump on the TTT bandwagon now!  To sign up, call or e-mail Christy Cragin.

Dressage Geometry Clinic

Valerie Ritterbusch will offer this special clinic on June 13, the Sunday before our first show.  Learn why the shapes of the school figures are so important and how to do them accurately.  Why lose points, for example, for a circle that’s not round?  Improve your horse.  Improve your riding!  If you are interested, please e-mail kris@anchoragefarm.com or sign up on our bulletin board.
MBK Sewing Bee

Centaur Rising will be manufacturing mane braiding kids to be sold at local horse shows.  We will be scheduling a fun Sewing Bee to make these kits.  We will need sewing machines, people who can operate them, assemblers and energetic kids to sell them.  This will be a fun project.  Sign up on our bulletin board or e-mail kris@anchoragefarm.com.  E-mail valritterbusch@mesanetworks.net for more information about the project.
